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Sean Roberts

From: Programme Officer

Subject: FW: The Plan for Stafford Borough

Dear Mr Roberts, 

 

Thank you for this.  We have looked at  "Homework" Note 2.25 ( Raleigh Hall ) and confirm that the changes 

proposed with regard to the area of the Raleigh Hall expansion site  and the delineation of the boundary as shown 

on the drawing are as discussed at the Examination and are agreeable to Raleigh Hall properties Ltd. 

 

We look forward to your further communication in due course. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ben McDyre 

  
M.Sc.(Eng.),D.I.C., Dip.T.P., M.R.T.P.I., Chartered  Town Planner 
Director 
McDyre & Co. Ltd. 


